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POLICE COMMITTEE MEETING 
Thursday, September 15, 2022 – 12:00 PM 

Police Department 
 

ATTENDING 
 
Councilor Valerie Blake, Councilor Ted Starkweather, City Manager Judie Milner, Chief David Goldstein, Lieutenant 
Daniel Poirier. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:06 pm. 
 

I. UPDATE ON DISPATCH PROGRESS 
 
Communications Supervisor Jennifer Kulacz joined the meeting to update the committee.  She advised that they are 
still waiting on the equipment from Motorola.  The other issue is the licensing at the Bristol radio tower site.  Both of 
these issues are causing delays in the progress. 
 
Communications Supervisor Kulacz then advised the committee that there had been three estimates on different 
CAD systems.  They had seen demonstrations from two companies but were still researching options. 
 

II. UPDATE ON DISPATCH PROGRESS 
 
The minutes from the June 23, 2022 meeting were reviewed by the committee.  Councilor Starkweather made a 
motion to approve the minutes and Councilor Blake seconded.  Minutes were approved. 
 

III.  OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Councilor Starkweather inquired regarding the condition of the fleet.  Chief Goldstein advised that there are a number 
of cruisers that are older and requiring constant maintenance.  He also reminded the committee that the cruisers are 
run 24/7. 
 
Chief Goldstein advised the committee that the department is at full staff except for one open communications 
specialist position. 
 
Councilor Blake made the motion to adjourn and Councilor Starkweather seconded it.  Adjourned at 12:35 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Penny Stephens 

Chief’s Secretary 


